
Withdrawal Paper 

GC0091 – Joint GCRP/DCRP Workgroup on GB Application of 

Demand Connection Code 

 
 

Summary 

 
The GC0091 Workgroup was raised under GCRP/DCRP governance to manage the national 
implementation process for the Demand Connection Code (DCC), one of the three European 
Connection Codes. This included understanding the structure of the code and formulating the 
corresponding GB code changes via a code mapping exercise.  
 
The GB implementation work has progressed through this Issue group and proposals have 
been developed for implementing the technical requirements of DCC; however, in order to 
progress the GB code changes this Issue group is now being re-proposed as a Grid Code 
modification, GC0104, which will be raised at August Grid Code Panel. By following Open 
governance procedures GC0104 will benefit from a time table set out by the Code 
Administrator, a solution-focussed Workgroup with a defined defect, and will result in new legal 
text.  
 
 

 

Proposed Solution 

The Issue group GC0091 identified the Grid Code changes necessary in GC0104 for national 
implementation of DCC and should now be closed. However, the implementation work shall 
carry on under GC0104 and will continue to take a Distribution Code joint working approach.  
 

 

Recommendation 

Formally withdraw and close the GC0091 Grid Code issue workgroup.  

 

http://www2.nationalgrid.com/UK/Industry-information/Electricity-codes/Grid-code/Modifications/GC0091/

